
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/8/2011 2:53:55 PM

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
'jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov' (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Solar PV program update 

Hi Jaclyn:

The advice filing is still on schedule, although there is a chance the filing date could slip to July 
19 instead. We will have a better idea of final schedule by early next week, and I will update 
you again at that time.

Have a nice weekend
Redacted

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 08. 2Q11 02:21 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith;Redacted 
Subject: Solar PV program update

Folks,

I’m just checking in to see if your Solar PV program is still on schedule and would like to know if you are 
still planning on submitting your contracts advice letter on July 15. If there are any changes in the 
schedule, please let me know.

Thanks,

Jaclyn
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